
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 23 September 2004 

27. COMMUNITY BOARDS CONFERENCE – DUNEDIN, MARCH 2005 
 
 The Board considered a report seeking the appointment of two members to attend the Community 

Boards Conference in Dunedin in March 2005. 
 
 At the Chairperson’s and Community Advocates forum on 2 July 2004 it was agreed that a maximum 

of two members from each Board should attend.  
 
 The Board resolved: 
 
 1.  That approval be granted for two Board members and Yvonne Palmer as Chairperson of the 

New Zealand Community Boards Executive Committee to attend the Community Boards 
Conference in Dunedin in March 2005.  

 
 2.  That the decision regarding who should represent the Board be referred to the incoming Board. 
 
 (Note: Yvonne Palmer retired from this item and took no part in the discussion and voting thereon).  
 
 


